

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield (BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

2 01256 350313

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

17th January 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

catch Me If You can!



"The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more places you'll go." Dr. Seuss

Just a reminder of our reading incentive to help to foster a love of reading in all members of our school community. If you see your children reading or your children see you reading, (either a reading book or one of their own books, comics or magazines), please take a quick photograph and email it, along with your child's <u>NAME</u> and <u>CLASS</u>, into school. Please use the email address: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u> with the subject <u>'Catch Me If You Can</u>'. We will then put the photo onto the "Superstar Reading" display and, at the end of term, issue them with a certificate. We are hoping to catch the staff reading too so look out for them on the display!

Thank you for your continued support,
The HWIS Team













